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June 23, 2017 

 

Via Email:  govops@ncleg.net 

Government Operations 

 

Re: Consultation on Fee for Production of Public Records  

State Board of Examiners of Electrical Contractors 

 

Gentlemen: 

 

Pursuant to G.S. 12-3.1, I write to request consultation regarding a fee change being published in 

the North Carolina Register. 

 

 By Notice of Text published in the April 3, 2017 edition of the North Carolina Register, by 

proposed rule 21 NCAC 18B.0110, the Board proposes to charge a $25.00 fee for production of a license 

history report.  This is an administrative fee to offset the cost of preparation of these reports. The typical 

inquiry on license status of individuals or firms will continue to be free and available on the Board 

website.   

  

As rulemaking coordinator and counsel to the Board, I ask that you do not hesitate to contact me 

or Tim Norman, Executive Director of the Board, with any questions. 

 

      Sincerely yours, 

 

      YOUNG MOORE AND HENDERSON, P.A. 

 

       John N. Fountain 
      By: 

       John N. Fountain 

JNF/jdf 

 

cc: Tim Norman 

 

30035-751/4185168 
 


